
, Inter-department Correspondence

s*.
McGill University

February 9, 1933,

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University.

Bear Sir Arthur :

17ith reference to the gift from the Carnegie Foundation 
of "books for undergraduates, I can no?/ report that Br,
Borner and I are co-operating in such a manner as to give 
the Heads of Bepartments every facility for suggesting the 
"books that they most desire for their undergraduate students.

We propose to sub-divide the Carnegie list of books 
into groups so that, for instance, the list of books on 
Education will be submitted to Professor F. Clarke, and he 
will be requested to suggest additions or omissions. After 
finding out the requirements of the various Bepartments in 
this way, the question may arise as to the sub-division of 
money for the various Bepartments. But we can deal with that 
if and when it arises.

I will report to you at a later date and tell you how the 
matter stands.

Yours very truly,

Br. A.S. Eve,
Bean, Graduate Faculty,


